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Treasury Department, 
Bureau of the Mint, 
Washington, D.C., 
December 17, 1894 
 
Eugene Townsend Esq., 
Superintendent U.S. Mint, 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. 
 
Sir: - 
 
 In reply to so much of your letter of the 14th instant, as refers to brittle five-cent nickel 
blanks from the Scovill Manufacturing Company, you are hereby authorized and instructed to 
return the same to them. 
 
 Respectfully yours, 
 R.E. Preston 
 Director of the Mint. 
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